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HAPPY NEW YEAR TO ALL OUR PARISHIONERS, FRIENDS AND RELATIONS. 

A PRAYER FOR THE NEW YEAR 
May you awake each morning with ‘thank you’ on your lips and in your heart, 

recognizing that all is gift, that all is blessing. May your friendship with God be 

strong and healthy. May that love be both a comfort and a challenge as you 

struggle to find your way in the New Year. May you be the one with welcome in 

your smile and hello etched upon your hand, the hand you extend to everyone who 

blesses you with presence. 

 

I would like to take this opportunity to thank you all for your prayers, support, and 
presence in a variety of ways during 2020 which has been a very difficult year for 
man,especially at Christmas Time, those who decorated the churches, provided 
stewarding during the masses and those who gave us the gift of music and song.  
Also for the generous offerings to the weekly collections throughout 2020 and the 
Christmas Dues, your generosity is a reflection of your goodwill which is very much 
valued and appreciated.  
May you receive all the blessings that you need for 2021.  Fr Mike. 

 

Parish Office: Pauline will continue to work in the Parish Office during 

lockdown but behind closed doors. Any queries you may have, please 
phone on 061 353454 or email pwbbparishoffice@gmail.com and she will 
be able to help you.  Many thanks.  

 

PERU: A huge vote of thanks to all who supported my appeal for Casa Vida, the 

orphanage in Peru. I was unable to hold a coffee morning so had to rely on the generosity 
of friends and neighbours. Just before Christmas I forwarded €2,025 to the support group in 
Palma Nova which was a truly magnificent amount given the difficult circumstances as the 
year came to an end. The mass there on Sunday December 27th was for all who have 
supported Casa Vida during the past year. Clever who turns fourteen on January 16th and 
Alonso who was thirteen in November sent me letters at Christmas to thank you all for 
continuing to support them and their families, and I am also very grateful for your 
generosity.  
Sam Milburn.  
 

Weekly Parish Masses- Online 
Patrickswell: Weekdays at 9.30am unless there is a funeral scheduled. 
Saturday at 6.30pm & Sunday at 11.30am. 
Adoration: Thursdays 7.00 – 9.00pm & Saturdays 8.00am – 12noon. 
Ballybrown:    Weekdays at 10.30am unless there is a funeral scheduled. 
Saturday at 8.00pm & Sunday at 10.00am. 
The Churches are open for quiet and personal prayer from 11am to 4pm daily. 
 
Due to Covid-19 Level 5 Guidelines issued 26th December 2020. 
Funeral numbers permitted in the Church are restricted to 10. 
No Baptisms can take place unless it is an emergency. 

 

Friday 8th January was the First Friday; Arrangements can be made with a 
family member who normally lives with or visits the person to bring Holy 
Communion to the housebound person. 
 

Booking of Anniversary Masses: If you wish to book an Anniversary Mass please phone 
the Parish Office for Ballybrown or drop details into the Post-box Patrickswell Church.  
Giving name of intention along with your own name and contact details, should the 
Sacristans or the Office wish to contact you.   

 

Recent Baptisms: We welcome into our Christian Community 

the following who were baptised in December:  

Anna OôDwyer, Clarina. Aoibhe Meade, Faha. Sophie 

McKeown, Glascurran.  Ashley Scanlon, Rahina.  

 

2021 Envelope Boxes have been distributed to all householders on the list 
receiving the annual box of envelopes, if you have not received a box and would 
like to participate in the Envelope System for 2021 please contact the Parish 
Office.  
You may also donate online by going to www.pwbbparish.com and clicking on the 
Donate Button top of menu. If you have any queries please phone or email 
Pauline in Parish Office. 
 
Weekly Envelopes/Christmas Dues & Offertory Collection contributions may 
continue to be dropped into the Parish Office OR into the Post Box in 
Patrickswell Church while open for mass and private prayer.   

 
Offertory Collection for Last Week of December  -  ϵ2657.50. 

Diocesan Needs Collection for December - ϵтрпΦллΦ 
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